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.I 3 MAY 1991 

Waste Management Division 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Attn: Mr. Carl Froede 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Re: Project Plans for Site Inspections for Nine Sites at the 
Camp Lejeune Military Reservation 

Dear Mr. Froede: 

Reference is made to our letter of May 10, 1991, concerning 
review comments to Site Inspection project plans for MCB 
Camp Lejeune. It should be noted that the indicated date 
0%' 12, 1991) for submission of revised project plans was in 
error. The correct date for submission is May 21, 1991. 

If you have any further questions, contact Ms. Laurie Boucher, 
P.E., at (804) 445-1814. 

Sincerely, 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 
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